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Dear Mr. Rostan and colleagues, 
 
We thank the EtherCAT Technology Group and Dr. Karl Weber for the presentation of your recent 
liaison. We have reviewed your request for information and are providing the latest revision of the 
following draft specifications: 
 

• IEEE P802.1AS-Rev 
• IEEE P802.1Qcc 
• IEEE P802.1Qcp 
• IEEE P802.1Qcr 
• IEEE P802.1CS 
• IEEE P802.1AX-Rev 
• IEEE P802.1AR-Rev 
• IEEE P802.1Q-Rev 

 
We would request draft EtherCAT Technology Group specifications, e.g., ones referring to IEEE 802.1 
specifications or draft specifications.  
 
Please note that the IEEE 802.1 WG is open to anyone and is based on individual participation. As a 
result, it is problematic to identify official liaison representatives from other organizations. We hope 
that we can continue to cooperate, both by liaison messages and by common participation in the two 
organizations.  
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Glenn Parsons 
Chair, IEEE 802.1 WG 
CC: John Messenger, Vice-chair, IEEE 802.1 WG; 
János Farkas, Chair, IEEE 802.1 TSN TG 
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